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We	are	seniors	and	we	connected	solar	in	the	hope	that	it	would	help	with	our	
power	bills.		It	seems	that	if	we	lived	in	Victoria	that	our	efforts	would	be	
rewarded.		I	suggest	that	NSW	government	needs	to	be	proactive		and	recognise	
the	sacrifice	of	residents	who	connect	to	solar	and	a	more	significant	rebate	be	of	
top	priority.	
Robyn	and	Lynn	Clark	
	
Robyn	Robyn	Clark		
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